
Students in grades 6-12 have the opportunity to be Volunteens and earn community service 

hours.  VolunTeens are more than welcome; they are important! If you’re interested in being a 

VolunTeen on a regular basis or just for special events throughout the school year please email 

Michol at mtuttle@sals.edu. 

Preschool Story Time - Tuesdays 10am – 10:30am - Caregivers with children ages 3-6 will join 

Shelley for 30 minutes of literacy-building fun, complete with a craft! 

Drawing for Kids – Wednesdays 4pm-5pm - Join Lenny and learn how to draw whatever you 

desire! 

Getting Into Facebook – Thursdays April 10th, 17th, and 24th from 6:30 -8pm - Want to know 

more about Facebook?  This series will take you from 0-60 in three sessions.  The first class will 

cover setting up a Facebook page, and some basic navigation; the second class will go through 

the settings and privacy; the third will cover how to set up lists or groups, and offer more ways to 

protect your privacy. 

Color the Library – Spring Break - April 14th-18th during library hours - Come help us add 

some color to the library and put your artistic talent to use.  Create your own art on templates we 

provide or choose from several pre-made templates to decorate. These will go on the ends of 

shelves when you are finished! All ages are welcome. Stop by anytime we’re open! Craft 

materials provided! 

Springer Puppets – April 14th 12:30pm-1:30pm - Join our librarian for some spring finger 

puppet fun!  Make finger puppets, color them in and then create a story with them! 

All About Spring – April 15th 12pm-2pm - Celebrate spring! Color and write about all your 

favorite spring things, then watch a movie! 

Springtime Origami – April 16th 5pm-7pm - Join us for some origami! Butterflies, bunny faces 

and more! 

Earth Day Make and Color – April 17th 3pm-4pm - Come in and help us prepare for Earth Day!  

You can color and put together seed packets and select the seeds to go in them. Don't forget to 

write on the back what kind of seed you had! 

E-Mail Tips and Tricks for Beginners – April 30th 6:30-8pm - For the novice, newbie, or avid 

user - come learn how to keep yourself safe while using your e-mail! 
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